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Chattanooga Music Club
September 2022

www.chattanoogamusicclub.org

Dear CMC Members,
I am so honored to serve as President

of the Chattanooga Music Club for the
2022 – 2023 year. Our first event was the
annual picnic with delightful music of
Ralph Miller’s New Orleans Jazz Trio.

Our next event will be on October 16
featuring Opera Tennessee with a
program of Opera’s Greatest Hits
performed by talented local singers.

On October 29, the CMC is
collaborating with the Chattanooga
Symphony and Opera Association with
the Monster Mash at Memorial
Auditorium. This is a new endeavor for
us and a great opportunity to show off
the beautiful Austin Organ to the
Chattanooga community. Our own Dr.
Sarah Harr will play some scary music,
maybe a little Bach!. Big thanks to
Organ Committee Chair Janet Sump and
the new CSO Executive Director and
CMC member John Kilkenny.

We are having a big event for the
community on Sunday, November 20, at
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church.
Let’s fill the church and listen to music
from the Metropolitan Bells and the
Choral Arts Society. We might have a
visit from Santa! What a treat!

That is just the beginning of the year
that Margaret Ann Randolph has lined
up for us. I am so dazzled by and
thankful for the fine talent we have in the
Chattanooga area. I am looking forward
to enjoying these musical programs with
you.

Betty Anne Neal

Programs 2022-2023

Saturday, September 10 Kick-Off Picnic

Sunday, October 16, 3:00 pm
Opera’s Greatest Hits
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church

Saturday, October 29, 3:00 pm
“The Monster Mash” CSO & CMC
Dr. Sarah Harr plays the Mighty Austin Organ
Memorial Auditorium

Sunday, November 20, 3:00 pm
Holiday Festivity: Metropolitan Bells, Choral
Arts, Community Sign-Along
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church

Saturday, December 3, 11:00 am
Holiday Program & Luncheon
Scenic City Bassoons
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church

Sunday, January 15, 3:00 pm
CMC & MacDowell Clubs Together
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church

Sunday, February 12, 3:00 pm
Scenic City Chorus
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church

Sunday, March 19, 2:00 pm
College Scholarship Competition for Area
High School Seniors / Nominations for Officers
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church

Sunday, April 16, 3:00 pm
Scholarship Winners’ Recital and Tea
Election of Officers
First Cumberland Presbyterian Church

May (Date to be announced)
Annual Dinner and Installation of Officers

http://www.chattanoogamusicclub.org
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CMC Officers for 2022 - 2023

J. Reeve, J. Curtis, B. A. Neal, P. Helton, M. A.
Randolph, G. Helton, C. Fry, C. Day, L. Draper, P.

Crangle, V. Leather

CMC Fall Kick-Off Picnic

New Orleans Jazz Trio

Becky Levings          Lynda Reese

Jim & Pauline Martin

John Kilkenny                Carol Day

Nancy & Blaine Reese

Steve & Kim Keck with Charlynne Fry

Tom Shields          Colleen Shields

Sara Snider Schone         Cindy Newman
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Bill West & Betty Anne Neal

Del Sudkamp & Martha Mackey

Willard & Linda Rice

Don & Judy Warrington

Donna Greenwood & Charlynne Fry

N e w  C M C  M e m b e r s

Jim Bailiff
Robin Brown
Carol Day
Barbara Eades
Donna Greenwood
Darrin & Christine Hassevoort
Steve Keck & Dr. Kim Keck
John Kilkenny
Jim & Pauline Martin
Cindy Newman
Sara Snider Schone
Don & Judy Warrington
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Chattanooga Music Club
P.O. Box 21572
7610 E. Brainerd Rd.
Chattanooga, TN 37424
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Chattanooga Music Club Officers, 2022 - 2023
President Betty Anne Neal
First Vice President (Programs) Margaret Ann Randolph
Sec. Vice President (Publicity) Pamper Crangle
Third Vice Presidents (Yearbook) Jamie Curtis
Fourth Vice President (Membership) Charlynne Fry
Recording Secretary Victoria Leather
Corresponding Secretary Lounelle Draper
Treasurer Carol Day
Historian Pam & Gary Helton
Parliamentarian Janet Reeve
Advisory Board Chair Margaret Ann Randolph


